
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, May 17, 2021 1 :49 PM 
'arvil1 212@aol.com' 

Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/17/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04099-2021 

Subject: FW: Sunny Shores Utility, LLC. Docket NO. 20200230-WU 

Good Morning, Sharon France 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200230 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Sharon France <arvil12l2@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 202110:29 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fw: Sunny Shores Utility, LLC. Docket NO. 20200230-WU 

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android 

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Sharon France" <arvil1212@aol.com> 
To: "cathymills081 O@gmail .com" <cathymills081 O@gmail.com> 
Cc: 
Sent: Sun, May 16, 2021 at 4:10 PM 
Subject: Sunny Shores Utility, LLC. Docket NO. 20200230-WU 
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We experienced backflow inspections last week. The backflow were inspected last October and November. The 
new tags were put on them with inspection dates. 50% of the homes are winter residents that go home in April 
and early May. This week 5-6 months after inspections 50-60 PEOPLE  got shut off notice. Why did they wait 
this long to do their job making sure they were inspected. When they are inspected they get a new tag that is 
dated. The meter reader can see these as they are attached to the backflow. This is one of several 
instances.  They are not answering messages or returning calls from their answering machine Ect.  Our water 
pressure is as small as a pencil a lot of the time. I do not believe that the increase is necessary for the service we 
receive.  Respectfully  Sharon France HOA President  

 
 
 
 
.  
Sent from the all new AOL app for Android 




